
 

The Chemours Company 
Fayetteville Works 

22828 NC Highway 87 W 

Fayetteville, NC  28306 

 
 
 

December 31, 2018 

Michael Scott 

Director, Division of Waste Management 

1646 Mail Service Center 

Raleigh, NC 27699-1646 

michael.scott@ncdenr.gov 

 

Re: Notification Pursuant to Proposed Consent Order Paragraph 17 

Dear Mr. Scott,  

Pursuant to the requirements of Paragraph 17 of the proposed Consent Order, Chemours 

is notifying the Division of Waste Management of the completion of the permanent lining of the 

north sedimentation pond.  This lining was completed on December 19, 2018.  Although the 

proposed Consent Order has not yet been entered by the Court, Chemours is continuing to 

proceed on the schedule set forth in the proposed Consent Order with respect to these 

requirements.  We are also providing notice as set forth in the proposed Consent Order. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Brian D. Long 

Plant Manager 

Chemours – Fayetteville Works 
 

 



 

The Chemours Company 
Fayetteville Works 

22828 NC Highway 87 W 

Fayetteville, NC  28306 

 
 
 

Cc:  

Sheila Holman, DEQ 

William F. Lane, DEQ 

Francisco Benzoni, NC DOJ 

Michael Abraczinskas, DAQ 

Linda Culpepper, DWR 

David C. Shelton, Chemours 

John F. Savarese, WLRK 

Kemp Burdette, CFRW 

Geoff Gisler, SELC 

  


